
 

Dear Parent(s) and/or Guardian(s):

Formal communication about student learning will come home before the winter holiday. This 

communication represents a snapshot of your child’s learning after a shortened fall term. The purpose 

is to allow parents/guardians an opportunity to develop a deeper understanding of where their child is 

with their learning and where they will go next.  Learning is a process and we encourage you to have 

conversations with your child about their learning journey. 

In Saanich, as with other districts around the province, we use the BC Ministry Proficiency Scale to 

communicate students’ level of understanding within a given subject area. The Ministry has created 

the following visual to help explain the new language.

 


